
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

11th Annual Groundwater Conference 
 

June 8, 2011 
 

Montgomery, Alabama 

The Auditorium – Gordon Persons Building 
 

 

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management is preparing to host 

its 11th Annual Groundwater Conference.  This event provides an opportunity 
to network with other groundwater professionals and learn about new 

technologies related to groundwater protection/restoration.  As in years 
past, the highlighted speaker will be a Distinguished Lecturer from the Water 

Resources Discipline of the U.S. Geological Survey and Continuing Education 
Credits will be offered.  Please join us in making the 11th Annual 

Groundwater Conference a successful event that enhances our abilities to 

protect Alabama’s vast groundwater resources. 
 

First Announcement/Call for Papers 
 

Call for Papers: The Department is seeking presenters for its 11th Annual 
Groundwater Conference on topics of regional and historical interest.  Papers 

are encouraged on a wide variety of subjects relative to geology, hydrology, 
karst, geochemistry, assessment, remediation and/or regulatory issues 

within the State of Alabama or related regions.  The conference is 
multidisciplinary and intended for geologists, hydrologists, engineers, and 

other environmental scientists as well as local and state public employees. 
The conference is open to the public. 

 
 Deadline for submission of papers is April 22, 2011 

 

 
For more information please contact: 
 

Jason T. Wilson 

(334) 271-7746 
JTWilson@adem.state.al.us 

Deirdra Hahn 

(334) 271-7834 
DHahn@adem.state.al.us 


